
 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  -  8th July 2018 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
               Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary: Puff O’Connor  087-2204820 

               Contacts:          Parish Office  061-713682             email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie           website: www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
anniversaries occur at this time.     May they Rest in Peace 

             Mass:  Tuesday + Wednesday 10 a.m.  Thursday + Friday 7 pm 

   Rota Next Weekend        Readers            Eucharistic             Altar 
                                                                           Ministers             Servers 
   Sat.    14th     7.00 p.m.       Tracey                   A                         A 
   Sun.   15th   10.00 a.m.       Aoife            Chris/Martina            E 
   Sun.   15th   11.00 a.m.       Margaret               D                         A 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 7th 
Sun.8th 
 
Thurs. 12th 
Sat. 14th 
 
 
Sun. 15th 

 7.00 p.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m.  
 
 
11.00 a.m. 

Special Intention (Parish Celebration) 
John Lonergan (1st Anniversary) 
Christy Sheehan 
Ian Keogh (Months Mind) 
Kathleen Corbett 
Pydge + Stephen Stack 
Mary + Michael O’Dwyer 
Bridie Kiely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  CELEBRATING THE “ORDINARY” 

 

This weekend we are celebrating and remembering - 
celebrating all that is good in our Community - all that is 
good in our community and remembering people and 
places that meant a lot to generations before us and to 
us now. 

 

Above all it is about valuing what we call the ordinary in 
life, the people and places we might take for granted.  It 
is also about focusing on the good things in life, being 
grateful for them and that, of course, includes life itself.   
Of course there are things we can all be negative about 
but by focusing on what is good we can get strength to 
cope with the challenges in life. 

 

So, our celebration on Saturday evening is to thank God 
for the things we have inherited from other generations 
and to help us focus on what or who we describe as ordi-
nary but in fact have and had an extraordinary impact on 
our lives. 
 

Lord how often you have sent Jesus to us in the form of 
someone we knew well but they were just too ordinary for 
us.  All we could see was the carpenter, the son of our 
neighbour …. So the great miracle you had in store for us 
could not be worked. 
 

So the message today is - open your eyes, open your 
mind, open your heart to life at home and all around us. 

Sixmilebridge 
G.A.A. Club 

 

Lotto 
 

Numbers Drawn 
 

9    16    18    32 
 
 

Next Jackpot 
 

€7,500 

Bridge United Draw 
 

 June Winners: 
 
 

€350 Kevin Williams 
€200 Carmel Noonan 
€100 Joe Hogan 
€50 Paddy Mulready 
€50 Derek McAuley 

  
 

Next Draw will take place 
Saturday 28

th
 July   

Annual Killaloe  
Diocesan Pilgrimage 

to  
Knock Shrine  

will take place on Sunday 
29

th
 July 2018.   

 

Led by Bishop Fintan 

 

  Ceremonies begin  
at 2:30 p.m.    

Dementia Workshop: Normal and Not Normal Ageing; 
Understanding the difference.  Workshop at Orchard  
Wellness Centre, 1, St Anthony’s Terrace, Harmony Row, 
Ennis on Tuesday 10th July at 7pm. Cost €27.  Call 
0877888300. 

 

Music at Gleeson’s Bar - Tuesday 17th July -  
The McLain Family Band.  Adm: €15 on the door. 

Our Priests 
Over the next couple of weeks a lot of Priests in our  
Diocese will be making moves to new parishes.   We wish 
them well and will keep them in our prayers as they settle 
into new pastures.  

  

They are God’s Representatives …... 
                                           We Respect and Trust them. 
 They are our Benefactors  ….. 
                                           We are Thankful to them. 
 At the altar  ….. 
          They offer our prayers to God -  
                                           We will not forget them. 
 At the Confessional  ….. 
          They are the physicians of our souls –  
                                         We show them our wounds. 
 In their daily lives ….  they are human  ….. 
                                        We will not hastily condemn them;   
                                        a word of kindness will cheer them; 

 

 If we must tell their faults  ….. 

            We will tell them to God, that He may give them light  
            and strength to correct them. 

Sixmilebridge Beaver Scouts 
Information Night 

Wednesday July 11th 8 pm in the 
Scout Den at Railway Station. 

 

Names will be taken for waiting list on this night.  
Beavers must be in 1st/2nd Class. 

 

Also recruiting new Leaders to the Group.  Leaders do not 
have to be parents but must be over 18 have an interest in the 

outdoors and be able to melt a marshmallow. 

 

Contact:  Lorraine 087 7464642 
Beaver Section Leader (14th Clare Sixmilebridge) 

Lough Derg  
3 Day Pilgrimage  
6

th
 August 2018  
Coach leaves  

Ennis Cathedral at 7 am  
Price €115  

Contact  
James on 061921470 or   

Ennis Parish Office on 
0656824043 

PARISH / PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING NEXT  
WEDNESDAY NIGHT AT 8 PM IN PARISH OFFICE 


